
Treasurer’s Report NCRC December 31, 2016 
 
The treasurer met with Jim, KA1ZOU, and Bob, WB4SON, on January 5th to complete the 
annual audit of the books as required by our Bylaws.  Jim and Bob reviewed all expenses and 
found them to comply with club standards.  The ending balance of the income/outcome sheet 
matched the most recent bank statement to the penny. 
 
NCRC began the year with ​$9,479.27​ in our accounts, and ended the year with ​$9,311.23​, 
another indication that our income/outflow are pretty closely matched, even as we support 
multiple activities including education efforts. 
 
Our significant expenses for the year were: 

● Field Days: $653 
● Internet: $600 
● ARISS/All Saints: $515 
● Service Awards: $468 
● Insurance: $449 
● POB Rental: $104 

 
We currently have 93 members, 8 are life members (paid for life), 3 are youth members (half 
dues), and 81 are regular members.  Of the 93 members, 34 have currently paid their dues. 
 
Members are reminded that dues can be paid via the website, and you can check your paid 
status by checking our roster in the member only area. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Ted Wrobel, Treasurer 
 


